
 

 
 

 
 

 
Nicolette ‘Nickie’ Lisella, Broker/Manager of  Terrie O’Connor Realtors  

Allendale Group, Becomes President of the  
New Allendale/Saddle River Rotary Club 

 
 
Allendale and Saddle River have come together and have started a new chapter of Rotary 
International.  The new Allendale/Saddle River Rotary Chapter is proud to have Nicolette 
‘Nickie’ Lisella, Broker/Manager of Terrie O’Connor Realtors Allendale Group as its 
first President.  
 
The Rotary Club is an organization of business and professional leaders united 
worldwide, who provide humanitarian service, encourage high ethical standards in all 
vocations, and help build goodwill and peace in the world.  It is also the world’s first 
service club. The first Rotary Club was founded in Chicago, Ill. On February 23, 1905, 
Rotarians plan and carry out a remarkable variety of humanitarian, educational, and 
cultural exchange programs that touch people’s lives in their local communities and our 
world community. 
 
“I never realized that Rotary gives away 100 cents on the dollar,” said Lisella. “It goes 
right to the people you’re trying to help.  I believe our Allendale/Saddle River Rotary and 
the support we will be getting from our communities will be a great place to get the kind 
of volunteerism and support for all sorts of platform services we would love to sponsor.” 
 
The Allendale/Saddle River Rotary Club are accepting new members and if anyone is 
interested please feel free to join us Wednesday mornings at 8 am at Savini Restaurant 
which is located at 168 W. Crescent Avenue in Allendale. 
 
Pictured above from left to right are: Barbara Johnsen-Soued, sale associate Terrie 
O’Connor Realtors, as Secretary, Robert Traitz , Parliamentarian, Nicolette Lisella, 
Broker/Manager Terrie O’Connor Realtors, as President, Geoff Garlick, Segeant of 
Arms, Bruce Walenczyk, Treasurer, and not pictured Bob Klingen, Vice President 


